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29 March 1976 

LETTER DATED 28 MARCH 1976 FROM THE PERMANENT REPFtESENTATIW 
OF SOUTH AFRICA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE 

SECRETARY-GENERAL 

IbJith reference to my telephone conversation with you tcday, I have the 
honour to confirm that the withdrawal of South African troops from Angola was 
completed by 27 March 1976. 

I should be grateful if this letter could be circulated as a document 
of the Security Council in the usual way. 

(Sipned) R. F. BOTHA -1 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

76-06447 


